 May 3, 2012

 To all concerned,

Corrado American Inc   has called upon ACD over the last 4 years to complete our stamped, decorative concrete project requirements that we have been selected to install in the Wilmington and New Castle Cty Delaware market.  They have not only demonstrated a high level of technical expertise for installing our commercial project needs, but have been able to fulfill our strict time schedules because of their production capabilities and knowledge of colored and decorative stamped concrete. 

We completed in 2010 all the sitework requirements for the new Delaware Welcome Center at Interstate 95 in Delaware.  This project consisted of over 50 msf of multiple colored and stamped concrete requirements for sidewalks, and vehicular drive areas, using 3 different colors of 4” and 8” thick concrete. The intricate details and schedules that were required to complete the project were not a concern for us because of the high expertise and experience of their foreman and installation crews .Even after the project, we were asked to do some additional work at the site and immediately called upon ACD to complete it for us.

We will continue to work with ACD as our contractor of choice for stamped, colored decorative concrete projects that we are asked to bid and complete.  I would highly recommend ACD as your contractor of choice on any of your future projects.

Please feel free to call me should you have any questions or concerns.  

Regards,

Rick Barnhart, Proj.Mgr.

Corrado American Inc. 

